
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 

NEW WATER FILL STATION COMING IN 2024 

We're thrilled to share some exciting news about our upcoming water fill station, set to begin 
construction in the summer of 2024. Here are the key points you need to know: 

 

1. Commencement Date: The new water fill station is scheduled to commence operations in late 
fall 2024, providing our community with a reliable and convenient non-potable water source. 

2. Tank Capacities: The facility will feature holding tanks with impressive capacities, 3- 10,000-
gallon tanks, ensuring an ample water supply for various needs. 

3. Dedicated Fill Areas: 
o Fire Department Access: A separate fill area will be designated exclusively for the fire 

department, ensuring they have swift and unimpeded access to the resources they need 
in emergency situations. 

o Residential Access: Residents will have their own dedicated fill area, streamlining the 
process and making it more convenient for individual households. 

o Commercial/Agricultural Access: Businesses and agricultural entities will benefit from a 
specialized fill area, catering to their unique water requirements. 

4. Enhanced Service Speed: The new station is designed to optimize service speed, allowing users 
to fill their tanks efficiently and with minimal wait times. 

5. Unchanged Rates: We are pleased to inform you that despite the improvements and additional 
features, the rates for accessing the water fill station will remain unchanged at:  

• Residential Rate $100.00 

• Agricultural/Commercial Rate $500.00 
6. Location: NW 20-35-07 W3 (same location as the current water fill) 

 

We believe in providing quality services while maintaining affordability for our community. 

We are committed to ensuring a smooth transition and delivering a service that meets the diverse needs 
of our residents, businesses, and emergency services. If you have any questions or require further 
information, please don't hesitate to reach out to the RM office, Reeve, or Councilor’s. 

 

Thank you for your continued support as we work towards enhancing our community's water 
infrastructure. 



 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 

 


